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Everyone has had a wonderful time over the last few weeks.  One of the highlights 

was having Mummy’s or someone special in our lives to come in for a little treat for 

Mother’s Day. A huge thank you to all of those that were able to come in   It was 

lovely to see everyone spending time together and sharing stories and playtime. 

Our World Book Day (Week) was lots of fun and we saw some wonderful costumes 

on both the children and staff. 

We have the photographer coming in on Tuesday 28th for individual shots 

We still have lots planned with the run up to Easter.  There will be an Easter Egg 

Hunt next week and all of the children will receive an Easter goody bag. 

Tickets are on sale for our Easter raffle at £1.00.  The draw will take place on Friday 

31st March 

       
The children have started to observe changes in the environment. With the seasons 

changing they have been spotting new things growing in the garden and the 

changing colours.  We will be focusing on enhancing their learning over Easter by 

providing a range of planting activities.  We look forward to seeing and hearing all 

about how the children have cared for their plants and how much they have grown. 

Thank you to those of you who have contributed to our Kings Coronation Tombola 

so far.  Your support is very muich appreciated.   We are looking for helpers to join 

in our Garden Party on Friday 5th May to help set up or run a stall.  Please do let us 

know if you are free. 

We hope you all have a wonderful Easter and don’t forget to share your activities 

with us on Tapestry. 

 

 

 

Photographer  

( Individual Shots) 

Tuesday 28th March – 

10.00 

If your child does not 

attend on a Tuesday and 

you would like their 

photograph taken please 

do let us know and we 

will confirm a time to 

come in 

 

 

 

Toys 
We have an increased 

number of toys coming 

into Preschool from 

home.  Can we please 

ask you to encourage 

your children to leave 

toys at home or pop 

them into their bags. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
   
    
      
               
 
 
 
 
 
                  
 
 
 

 

 
 

Friday 31st March Last Day 

of Term 

 

Monday 3rd April – Easter 

Holidays 

 

Monday 17th April – First 

Day of Term 

 

Monday 1st May – Bank 

Holiday 

 

Monday 8th May – Bank 

Holiday 

 

Friday 26th May – Last Day 

of Term 

 

Monday 29th May – Half 

Term 

 

Things to remember 
 If your child is showing any symptoms such as 

temperature, upset tummy or generally feeling unwell 

and you feel that they may need calpol or other 

medication please do not send them into preschool. If 

your child requires any form of medication at home 

can you please ensure you update us even if this is a 

short course of antibiotics.  

 

If your child has had an upset tummy or sickness 

please note that it is 48 hours from their last episode 

before they can return to Preschool. 

 

Please don’t forget to inform us if anyone else is 

going to be picking your child up from Preschool. We 

will require a password.  

 

Lunch Time  
 

We do not permit nuts due to allergies. No 

peanut butter or chocolate spread containing 

hazelnuts or Hummus in lunchboxes and please 

ensure all snack bars are nut free.  

 

Please ensure that if you are using seeded bread 

for your child’s sandwiches that it does not 

contain sesame. 

 

We also request that no raw or cooked egg 

should be included in your child’s lunch box.  

We do appreciate that this can be difficult 

particularly in cakes and biscuits therefore if 

your child’s lunch box does contain items with 

cooked egg in please notify us, 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Don’t risk 

it, 
Quarter it 
 

Please come and join us for our 

Garden Party on Friday 5th May to 

celebrate King Charles III Coronation 

3.00pm – 4.30pm 

.   

 
Week commencing 27th 

March – Easter Egg Hunt 
 

Tuesday 28th March – 
Photographer 

(Individual shots) 
 

Friday 31st March – Easter 
Raffle 

 
Friday 21st April – EID 
More details to follow 

 
 

Friday 5th May – Kings 
Coronation  

Garden Party 
More details to follow 

 
 

June 13th, 14th, 15th – Fathers 
Day Breakfast 

More details to follow 
 
 

Friday 21st July - Leavers 
Presentation 
10.00 - 11.30 

11.00 Parents to join 

 

Communication 
Correspondence to parents is submitted via Tapestry 

with notifications displayed on our Notice Board 

outside of the setting. Tapestry is a wonderful tool 

which enables us to share information with you and 

also for you to share with us. We love to see what 

you get up to with your little ones so please share 

your pictures.  

 

‘Our Facebook page is back up and running. This is a 

private group for parents of the children attending 

Dandelions. 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/115806793754762

2 Dandelions community pre-school 

 

If anything has changed at home ie; contact details, 

doctors or in your child’s health including allergies 

please do let us know so that we can keep our records 

updated.  

 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


